
Dear All, 

  

Please note that Impala plans to issue an Expression of Interest (EOI) for the rehabilitation of 
closed shafts.  
  
The scope of work will include:  
  
       Filling and plugging the shaft barrel 
       Demolition of all identified above ground structures (steel structures, building & workshops) 
       Surface footprint levelling to ensure the free draining 
       Surface rehabilitation (covering with topsoil, seeding and amelioration)  
  
  
Please note:  

  

    All rehabilitated areas will form part of Impala’s annual rehabilitation monitoring programme 
    The recyclables will offset the rehabilitation costs i.e. zero operational expense to Impala  
    The selected contractor should have the required skillset and equipment to effectively deal     

with all aspects of this project  
    Proof of previous shaft reclamation and rehabilitation will be required 
    Although the project team will be small, some outsourcing and/or labour acquisition will be 

done locally. 
    Shafts will be systematically rehabilitated over the next 2-3 years (approx. 3-4 months per 

shaft) 
    The project must commence as soon as possible.  
  
  

Kindly note the following: 

  
 Company profiles to be submitted by the 6th of December by 12h00. 

  

 Company profiles of the businesses to be considered on the bidder’s list can also be 

sent through to manie.prinsloo@implats.co.za   

  

    Company profiles including trade references for similar services (complete shaft 

reclamation and rehabilitation) and contact details of such references needs to be sent 

through for consideration.  The company profiles are to have background of company, 

organogram or management structure, references, pictures etc. 

  

     Please note that submitting a profile or participation in the EOI process does not imply 

automatic inclusion in the bidder’s list as the profiles and submissions are still subject to 

a filter  process by the Cross Functional Team.  

  
Kind regards 
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